
Workers’ Compensation and Property  
& Casualty Insurance Trust Seminar

October 17-19, 2018
Marriott at Grande Dunes, Myrtle Beach, SC

Who should attend?
School districts that are members of the South Carolina School 
Boards Insurance Trust’s workers’ compensation and/or 
property and casualty programs are eligible to attend. 
The seminar is tailored for:
• school and district administrators
• school board members
• superintendents
• district property and casualty claims contacts
• district workers’ compensation claims contacts
• district risk control contacts
• human resources personnel

Registration
Open to SCSBIT member districts only, the registration fee, 
which includes breakfast and lunch, is $150 per person 
through October 3, 2018, and afterwards is $175 per person. 
Online registration is now open. Board members must register 
through their board secretary/clerk to help prevent duplicate 
registrations, invoicing and credit card charges. Refunds/
cancellations will be available through October 3, 2018, and 
must be submitted by email to Jennifer Ayers at 
 jayers@scsba.org. For more information or assistance, contact 
Jennifer Ayers at jayers@scsba.org or 1.800.326.3679.

Seminar Hotel
Rooms at the Marriott at Grande Dunes 
in Myrtle Beach are available for $125 
a night, plus taxes and fees.  The room 
block is open now through September 26, 
2018, or whenever the room block is filled, 
whichever comes first.

Boardmanship 
Institute
School board members will gain a greater 
understanding of how policies and 
practices can impact risk management 
programs and procedures. Board members 
will earn 10 points and 7 hours of credit 
in the SCSBA Boardmanship Institute for 
attendance and participation.


